

2013-08-06 FF OAI-PMH Mtg

Attendees

- [Andrew Woods](#) ★
- [Dr. Arif Shaon](#)
- [Jon Gibson](#)
- [Harry R. Sidhunata](#)

General

- Indicates who took minutes - ★
- Call-in: Google-hangout at:
 - https://plus.google.com/hangouts/_/event/ccnv0ba94h3fb2je3gscunqc49g

Agenda

1. Status updates and [design](#)
2. Additional institutional participation

Previous Actions

- [Jon Gibson](#) to create module, using [fcrepo-transform](#) as an example
- [Jon Gibson](#) to document [how to create an external web module](#)
- [Dr. Arif Shaon](#), [Jon Gibson](#), [Harry R. Sidhunata](#) to share git handles: (arifshaon, hsidhun)
- [Dr. Arif Shaon](#) to create [OAI-PMH service requirements](#) on wiki

Minutes

Jon

1. Interested in opening the conversation to broader community
2. Have created basic module
 - Module can be used as an example for future developers
 - Will be including tests
3. Will need review of new pom.xml
4. UT is currently serving dublin-core only
 - <http://lib.utexas.edu/> / search box (scout)
 - [Summon](#) (serial solutions) - search/tool
5. Texas digital libraries and organizations in D.C. also harvest
6. Will investigate existing OAI implementations, such as
 - a. proai
 - b. Fedora3
 - c. jOAI
 - d. [XOAI](#)
 - e. ...

Harry and Arif

1. Harry is looking into f4 codebase
2. primo harvests oai-pmh
 - Harvest runs daily
3. Other clients include to natl library, and other institutions
4. Currently serving dublin-core and rdf
5. Will investigate additional metadata format expectations
6. Can create some example response for ListSets, etc

Next Meeting

- Standing meeting: Tuesdays at 6:30pm ET

Actions

- [Jon Gibson](#) to add build setup notes in the [wiki](#) (i.e. eclipse settings, junit, jdk, kitchen-sink jvm arguments, etc)
- [Dr. Arif Shaon](#) to add example data to [wiki](#)

- [Dr. Arif Shaon](#) to add textual description of examples and scenarios to [wiki](#)